From:

Sent: 12 April 2021 12:36

To: Planning

Subject: Pear Tree at 111 Broadhurst Gardens, NW6 3BJ

Dear Team

| understand from neighbours there has been a request to fell the pear tree at 111 Broadhurst
Gardens.

| live at and can see the tree from the garden.

| believe there is a TPO on the tree.

I would like to lodge my objection to the felling of the tree.

The gardens and meadow at the back of Broadhurst Gardens are a haven for wildlife and many birds,
insects and mammals rely on the nutrition provided by the environment.

The pear tree forms part of this ecosystem, meaning that wildlife would be disadvantaged if the tree
were felled.

It is also a beautiful tree, currently in blossom and adds to the aesthetic of the area.

It would be a real shame to fell it, not only for the wildlife but for all of us mortals who enjoy its beauty.
It is quite a large tree, so could perhaps benefit from a light prune to 'tidy it up'.

Ann Beckham



